
 
 
 

Yes, it is going to be a little chilly tomorrow night, 
but the worst of the cold is over now, and we have 
a new year to get started on. If you are looking for a 
special boost of energy and faith to get this new 
year started, YOU HAVE TO BE AT CHURCH 
TOMORROW NIGHT!  I promise you will be glad you 
came. This will be a little different from our regular 
Wednesday night format, but I think you will be 
blessed. 
 



Menu is chili dogs, so feel free to bring something 
to share that goes with chili dogs, OR if chili dogs 
isn’t your thing, feel free to bring a brown bag or a 
Tupperware dish of something you do like and join 
the fellowship anyhow. We will miss you if you are 
not there. 
 
Blessings, Jackie 
 
Jackie M. English 
Office – 830-693-2620 
Mobile – 512-913-2875 
 
 


